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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                 Friday 14th March, 2025 

 

SUPER STEM WEEK 

We have had an amazing STEM week this week. Year 6 

launched the week, with a day of fascinating  ‘hands on’ 

experiments for all the school in TASC. We made a giant 

electric circuit with every child in assembly using an 

energy stick and throughly enjoyed watching an 

experiment to make elephant toothpaste! Despite two 

attempts to immerse Mr Williams in a giant bubble, to 

celebrate his ‘special birthday’, we are still working on 

finding the magic formula to make a bubble tall enough! If any families have any 

effective giant bubble mixture recipes, please let us know.  

 

We are so proud of the children who represented us at 

the Heber Science Fair on Monday.This year’s STEM 

theme was ‘Change and Adapt’. The children’s entries 

were fascinating and have given us lots of great ideas of 

ways in which we can scientifically improve our school.  

We had three Year 5 ladies who came; 1st, 2nd and 3rd and a group of Year 3 ladies who 

came 1st. The whole school had an opportunity to learn more about the projects on 

Friday afternoon.  A big thank you to all the staff who organised activities, equipment 

and events this week – they have all worked so hard to make a really memorable week. 
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Sporting highlights… 

Well done to our Handball team for competing at Heber this week. 

This is a growing sport in the UK and it is exciting to be developing 

handball in our school. A big thank you to Mrs Gibson and Miss Comish 

for organising and coaching the team. It was lovely for Mr Dunbobbin, 

our new Early Years Assistant, to support the coaching this week- he 

has represented England for Handball and has great expertise. 

 

 

A gentle reminder… Please can you order hot meals before the school day starts. This helps our 

teachers to start the day promptly and Leanne, our school cook, can plan her meals more efficiently. We 

are currently finding that a majority of children are ordering during registration and this can impact on 

learning time at the start of the day. 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Mrs Bolton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Village, Our Future Film Night 

 

Our exciting film will be shown on Thursday 20th  March 

at 6.45pm in the school yard, on a giant outdoor screen, 

by Impossible Arts. We will begin with singing ‘The 

Tattenhall Time Machine’ together with the Tattenhall 

Singers and the film will start at approximately 7pm. It 

will last for 25 minutes and will then be repeated at 

7.30pm.  Entrance will be via the gate by the library. 

 

Please note, parking will be very difficult, so please walk 

if possible. There will be refreshments on sale and also 

some stalls run by 

local organisations, 

who are keen to meet 

and greet our school 

and village 

community to share 

their work. 

Dates for Spring Term 

 20th March- 6.45pm (Gates open from 6.30pm) official showing of ‘Our Village, Our Future’, on 

outdoor screen in school grounds- all members of the community welcome. 

 21st March- Comic Relief- ‘80s’ 

 26th – 28th March Year 4 Residential Trip 

 28th March - Spring Bingo 

  1st April 1.30pm- 2.30pm Easter Performance -Year 3 & 4 

 2nd April  9.30am-10.30am  Easter Performance - Year 3 & 4 

 1st, 2nd/ 3rd April- Parents’ Evening 

 4th April – School closes for Easter Holidays 

 



 

   
 


